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From : Erdal Tuzunoglu (ADC-60 Rig Manager)

To : Mr. Joseph Diaz

Date 1 190c¢t2017

Subject :  Recognition of Outstanding Support and Excellent Team Work

Dear Mr.Joseph Diaz,

Today we take pride in being adjudged the number one Rig for performance across a vast and
varied assortment of rigs that work for Aramco. This accomplishment takes even more
importance when considering that this distinction has been achieved amongst as many as 205+
competing rigs.

It is our belief that this success and distinction would not have been garnered without your able
leadership, successful team building, readiness to assist and the genuine desire to make this rig
worthy of the accolades that it deserves.

With your remarkable inputs to the Arabdrill 60, the operational performance has been steadily
moving upwards to the current number one position in a remarkably short span of time. This has
been achieved through your readiness to share your vast technical knowledge, discuss issues
beyond operational, adaptability and team spirit.

Your visible commitment in matters HSE and operational has managed to motivate our crews.
Your valuable coaching and mentoring has nurtured a cohesive team in the Arabdrill 60 that has
made the aforementioned distinction of being the number one rig in Aramco's fleet a reality.

In conclusion, we would like to express our genuine and sincere thanks for being our Aramco
Senior Foreman, even though the road to this glory has been fraught with trials and tribulations.

We are the number one rig in many fronts as per Saudi Aramco evaluations and we definitely
owe it to our excellent teamwork shaped by you and our able ADC crews in many more ways
than we can express.

As ADC, we are committed to serve yourself and Saudi Aramco to the best of our capability to
take this rig to the next level in HSE and Service Quality to be the most prominent Drilling
Contractor.

Best Regards,

¥

Erdal Tuzunoglu
ADC-60 Rig Manager




